
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Head 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
I hope that you have all had a lovely break over Christmas and a super New Year. The children have settled back into the 

school routines exceptionally well and are eager to learn! There is a lot to look forward to this coming half term with varied 

learning experiences including trips and visits to support the curriculum and also an exciting revamp of the reading areas in 

each classroom.  

If you haven’t had a chance already, we would be grateful if you could fill in the Homework Questionnaire to help us 

evaluate our current provision. You will be able to find the link here. Thank you. 

Even though the weather is turning colder, we would still like to make the most of our school grounds so please make sure 

that your child comes to school suitably dressed for being out and about!  

Please check out the Online Safety News at the end of this newsletter as there are some useful guides to setting parent 

controls (especially handy at this time of year as I am sure there are lots of new games that the children have had for 

Christmas. 

Best wishes and have a lovely week 
Mrs Morris 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

8 January 2024 

House Points  

Current running total… 

Longships Pendeen Trevose Godrevy 

137 166 131 156 

Congratulations to Pendeen! 

 

Upcoming Dates for Your Diary 

 
Monday 22 January – Y3 Swimming (week 1 of 2) 

Monday 5 February – Children’s Mental Health Week 

Tuesday 6 February – Online Safety Day 

Monday 12 February – Friday 16 February – Half Term 

Tuesday 5 March – Y6 and FS Height and weight check 

Wednesday 6 March – Songfest 

Thursday 7 March – World Book Day and Reading Café 

Monday 11 March – Cornwall Music Festival 

Saturday 23 March – Devoran Spring Flower Show 

Thursday 28th March – End of Term 1.30pm 

 

 

 

Exciting News 

Our very own Mrs Andrews has some wonderful news… 

you may remember that we recently enjoyed a visit 

from the amazing Pearl of Africa Choir. Whilst they were 

here, the organisers asked if Mrs Andrews would like to 

visit the Paul and Molly Foundation in Uganda to 

strengthen our links with this special charity. This 

exciting trip will be taking place during half term week 

and the following week. I am sure that you will join me 

in wishing Mrs Andrews the very best for her visit. In 

next week’s newsletter there will be more details on 

how we can further support.  

 

 

The closing date for applications for a reception place 

closes on 15 January 2024. For more information 

please see the details at the end of this newsletter. 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Messages from Mrs French… 

Dance Competition 
 
We went to Richard Lander School for their dance competition on Thursday 7th December. The Year 3 dancers 
chose a song and came up with their own choreography with the help from three Year 6 children.  
The children practiced at lunchtime and I heard there was a lot of practice at home- it definitely showed, they 
did brilliantly! There were a few nerves but no one missed a beat. All the children absolutely shone. There were 
huge smiles and great dancing moves.  
 
Here is what the children had to say: 
 
'When we arrived, we were nervous and scared. When we saw the other Schools, we weren't sure about 
dancing but when we started dancing we were smiling and having fun. We got to do some dancing with the 
Sports Leaders, they taught us amazing dance routines to a Christmas song. There were two schools; Devoran 
and Threemilestone. Threemilestone did a dance to 'Dance the night' we danced to 'Riptide' and had a lot of 
fun. All of us were smiling the whole way through.” By Year 6. 
 
This dance was really fun and exciting.  
We got to make up a dance and I had fun.  
My favourite part was performing it in front of the other school.  
I loved it when we got our medals and we danced in front if the judges.  
By Year 3  
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Bethany (Y5) is our wonderful writer for this week! In Year 5 

they have been writing persuasive letters. 

 

Football 

We held the Year 6 vs Year 5 Football match before the end of term. This match is one that the boys have been 
waiting for and hopefully we can play again. The boys organised their teams and their positions. Both teams 
played well and there were great shots from both sides with some hard saves. Well done Devoran, some great 
football.      
 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 

Online Safety News 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Please scan this QR code to for information on ways to use 

ROBLOX safely and how to monitor your child's use in a 

supportive way. 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 


